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Dear Wayne, 

 
 
 
 
 

July 2024

On behalf of the National Centre for Diversity, I would like to congratulate British Psychotherapy 
Foundation, their staff and stakeholders on the successful achievement of the Investors in Diversity 
Silver award following the assessment process. 
 
Your accreditation runs from July 2024 and remains valid for 24 months. 

In moving forward, it is important now for your organisation to disseminate your good practice 
and approach with your stakeholders and partners whether suppliers or clients. There are clear 
marketing and publicity opportunities that will arise from this achievement. 
 
The Investors in Diversity Silver journey and achievement of the standard gives a positive 
message to all the stakeholders, internal and external, and each person should be congratulated 
for their input and success of the organisation. 
 
Once again, congratulations on your success to date. We wish you and your organisation all the 
best in the future and look forward to working with you in the years to come. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 

Solat Chaudhry 
Chief Executive 
National Centre for Diversity 
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